MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P. O. BOX 1115

SAN JUAN, P. R.

February 6, 1928.

The Rt. Rev. Manuel Ferrando, Box 776, Ponce, P. R.

My dear Bishop Ferrando:

As regards the deduction of 6% from your salary, as agreed upon at the meeting of the Executive Council, I want to explain the method adopted in making payments during the remainder of this year.

The total appropriation for your salary is \$2,500.00 From which there has been deducted \$150.00 Leaving a balance for the year 1928 of \$2,350.00 Of this amount you were paid in January \$208.33 Which leaves for the remaining 11 months \$2,141.67

Or \$194.69 per month.

I certainly appreciate deeply the way the American clergy have all so generously accepted the deduction from their salaries and I certainly hope that this will prove of value to the Field Department in their arguments before the general Church and hope also that it will make a difference in the pledges for the year 1929.

With warm regards and all best wishes, I am

Yours very sincerely,

Chas Blolinos.

CBC:1TL